## **Minutes**

FY 2015 Neighborhood Project Funds February 2, 2015, 6:15 PM The Jack Reidy Conference Room 140 W Pine Street Missoula, MT 59802

- 1. Introductions: NPF committee members present—Annelise Hedahl (City Council), Ray Aten (Community Forum), Jeff Stevens (Community Forum), Dave Chrismon (Community Forum), Jane Kelly (Ex-officio, Neighborhood Coordinator)
- 2. Small Grant Review—the committee reviewed 3 small grant requests: Downtown Missoula Piano Project for \$500; Lowell Elementary School Garden: Four Seasons Mural for \$500; and Winter Art Studio Night for \$425. Ray Aten moved to fund all 3 grants as requested. After discussion Ray Aten called for the question and there was a consensus to end discussion. The motion to approve the grants was passed unanimously with a stipulation that if stickers are ever added to the piano, that one recognizing the Office of Neighborhoods Grants Program be placed on the piano. All three grants had support from their Neighborhood Leadership Teams and will be presented to Community Forum on 2/26/15 for final approval.
- 3. Public Comment on Non-Agenda Items—none
- 4. Announcements—none
- 5. Adjourn